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Board of Directors Meeting Minutes

December 4, 2014
I. Call to Order
The meeting was called to order at 8:15 am.
II. Roll Call
Tim Anders, Shirley Griffiths, Erica Allbee, Chenin Dow, Adam Chant, Steve Eglash, Sharon Giannini, Myrle McLernon, Bob Turner, Shandelyn Williams.
III. Approval of Minutes
1. Approve the BLVD Association meeting minutes of October 16, 2014.
Myrle McLernon moved to approve the minutes; Sharon Giannini seconded the motion.  It passed unanimously.
IV. Continued Business

1. 2015 Budget

Tim Anders presented the 2015 budget, drafted by the Executive Committee, for the Board’s review and approval.  Following clarification and discussion of several items, the board agreed to reallocate $2,500 from the “Registrations & Travel” category under Administration & Advocacy to “Other” to ensure adequate funding for services such as bookkeeping, insurance, and auditing, if needed.  No other changes were made.  Myrle McLernon moved to approve the revised budget, and Bob Turner seconded the motion.  It passed unanimously.
V. New Business

1. 2015 General Meeting Format

Tim Anders presented the concept of changing the general meeting format from a monthly meeting held at City Hall to a quarterly breakfast held at a downtown business, with an evening mixer in the fourth quarter.  This idea aims to increase attendance and involvement among members.  Chenin Dow moved to approve the change, and Adam Chant seconded the motion, which passed unanimously.  2015 meetings will be held in February, May, August, and November on the first Wednesday of each month.
2. Renewal of Executive Director Contract

Steve Eglash moved to renew the Executive Director contract for the 2015 fiscal year.  Shirley Griffiths seconded the motion, which passed unanimously.
VI. Reports & Updates
1. Clean & Safe Committee
Myrle McLernon shared that the BLVD Patrol has been asked to provide regular written reports to communicate what issues are being addressed during their shifts.  Due to a lack of need, the Sunday shift has been eliminated.  In addition, the committee is seeking sponsorships for new murals in the downtown area.  Lamar is a potential sponsor.
2. Marketing & Promotions Committee

Erica Allbee reported that the Music of the Season event would be held the following Saturday, with Palmdale, Quartz Hill and Pete Knight High Schools participating.  Each will receive $500 toward their choral programs for their participation.  Chenin Dow provided an update regarding the ongoing Santa’s Village event.  Kat Ladniak gave a recap of the Small Business Saturday event, which attracted nearly 200 people.
3. Administration & Advocacy (Executive Committee) 

None.
4. Treasurer’s Report
Presenter: Erica Allbee, Treasurer
5. City Update
Presenter: Chenin Dow, Secretary

· A Magical BLVD Christmas: Trees & Window Decorating Contest

6. Executive Director’s Report
Kat Ladniak reported that the BLVD Association would decorate a tree for A Magical BLVD Christmas, and that the office space planned for PBID use was scheduled to be vacated by its current tenant within the next few weeks.
VII. Adjournment
The meeting was adjourned at 10:06 am. 
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